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Community rankings 

 

Following the completion of the feasibility study which looked at the most popular uses for Miller's 

Homestead, Council asked the community which of the top three most feasible options they preferred. 

Responses were received from 575 people, with the results showing a clear preference for a combination 

of events, community history and community arts space. Thanks to all those who responded. 

  

 

Next steps 

 

A recommendation on the future use of Miller’s Homestead and Gardens will be presented to Council at 

the Council meeting on March 30th. If this changes, a further update will be sent. You can also keep an 

eye on our website at knox.vic.gov.au/millers or on our Facebook page. 

 

http://www.knox.vic.gov.au/millers
http://www.facebook.com/Knoxcouncil/

